
  COUNCIL MEETING 

13 October 2022 

GATESHEAD METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

Councillor Dawn Welsh will move the following motion: 

Council welcomes the recent decision of the Labour Party Conference to support 
Proportional Representation. 

Council believes that Proportional Representation in local elections would enable this 
Council to be more representative of the people it serves and therefore would benefit 
the people of Gateshead. 

Council calls on the Chief Executive to write to ‘Councils for PR’ to confirm our 
support for Proportional Representation for Westminster and local elections. 
 
 
Proposed by:  Councillor D Welsh 
Seconded by: Councillor J Wallace 
Supported by: Councillor R Beadle 
   Councillor P Craig 

Councillor P Diston  
Councillor D Duggan 

   Councillor J Mohammed 
Councillor C Ord 
Councillor M Ord 
Councillor I Patterson 

   Councillor A Wintcher 
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